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November 7, 2019 

 

Conor Oncken 

Mask Ranch, LLC. 

P.O. Box 5356 

Pagosa Springs, CO 81147 

 

Re:  Mask Ranch Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2002-087, Request for Acreage Reduction, AR-1 
 

Dear Mr. Oncken: 

 

On November 5, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to withdraw the above 

listed Acreage Reduction.  The request comes after the determination that the acreage requested to be released is outside 

the Permit Boundary.  This notice is to inform you that your request has been approved.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone 

at 970-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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